Endeavour House — Weekly Update

Week ending Friday 12*" June 2020
Hello Endeavour!

| hope you have all had a good week and have manged to get yourself back into some sort of routine
and keeping up with your home learning. | know your tutors would have already mentioned in their
weekly emails about the importance of keeping up with the learning at home but it will really make a
difference for when we return back to school. We are not asking you to work every singe minute of
the day but please make sure you have some sort of routine which balances your home learning with
your leisure and relaxation time. If you need any help or guidance with this, then please email your
tutor and myself and we will be more than happy to help you out and come up with a plan. Always
good to hear from you guys!

This week | have kept myself busy with my school work, house chores and regular exercise. | am
particularly excited about live sport coming back, starting with the New Zealand Super rugby starting
at the weekend. This will be followed by football back in England the following week! | was also
particularly pleased to hear about the outcome of Portsmouth’s League 1 campaign this week and the
outcome leading them to make the play off’s against Oxford - fingers crossed for promotion through
the play offs.

Lastly again, a massive thank you to everyone that sent in either a video or picture to contribute to
the Endeavour lockdown video which is now available to view on the school Facebook page. Once you
have seen it, make sure you give it a ‘like’ as this will count towards the vote for the house competition.
The house video with the most ‘likes’ wins and the house is awarded 350 achievement points. If you
are yet to watch the video then head over to the social media right now!

As ever, if you need any help, guidance or just want to let me know how you are, then | am only an
email away. It would be lovely to hear from you!

Stay safe,

Mr Campbell (campbellj@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk)




